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Steuben Prevention Coalition Hosts Training for Intervention ProcedureS (TIPS)
Bath, N.Y. — July 21, 2017 — On June 27th and July 18th, the Steuben Prevention Coalition (SPC) hosted Training for Intervention ProcedureS (TIPS) courses in the Hornell and in Corning areas.
“The TIPS course is a skills-based beverage/alcohol servers and sellers training program designed to prevent intoxication, underage drinking and drunk driving.  The focus of the TIPS training is responsible consumption, whether at a bar, restaurant, hotel or university.” said Colleen Banik, Assistant Program Coordinator for the Coalition. “It will build on their fundamental “people skills” and provide them with the knowledge and confidence to recognize potential alcohol-related problems and how to effectively intervene to prevent alcohol-related tragedies.”
Participants will leave the training prepared to recognize signs of intoxication, spot underage drinkers and prevent sales to minors, intervene quickly and assuredly in potential problem situations and to understand the difference between people enjoying themselves and those getting into trouble with alcohol.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Beverage/alcohol servers and sellers from across Steuben County have been in attendance and are encouraged to participate in future training opportunities.   Norman McCumiskey, Program Coordinator for the SPC is a certified TIPS Trainer.
The SPC is funded by the federal Drug Free Communities program, under the Office of National Drug Control Policy. It is comprised of volunteer professionals from educational, faith-based, law enforcement, health care, and various other sectors who work to prevent and reduce youth substance use in Steuben County. 
###
For more information, please contact: 
Colleen Banik
Assistant Program Coordinator
Steuben Prevention Coalition
Phone: (607) 776-6441 ext. 202
Email: cbanik@dor.org
